
Dear Smith Family Foundation, 

Thank you so much for being a supporter of Project 82 Kenya! Your support allows Project 82 Kenya 
to share God’s love and provision with the incredible children and families we serve every single day. 
Through your donation, our staff will continue to serve our communities by rescuing abandoned 
children, seeking to give children forever families through reunification or adoption, and empower 
families through education, job training, and community support. Please know that your gift will 
make a major difference in the lives of those who are most vulnerable. 

In addition, we have now begun our “Let’s Raise a Child” program. We started this ministry last year 
and we were able to do so primarily through your generosity. We have hired additional social workers 
for this ministry and we have already assisted over 20 women. The vision of “Let’s Raise a Child” is 
to walk with vulnerable pregnant women in order to empower them and help them become 
sustainable through maternal health care, education, and community support. The goal of this 
ministry is to ensure the health of both the child and family in order to prevent the abandonment of 
babies. The gift from the Smith Family Foundation has allowed us to begin this ministry and expand 
out staff.  

Below you will see statistics about the many ways Project 82 has impacted the lives of children and 
families in Kenya. There is nothing more beautiful than helping kids find forever families where they 
can feel safe and loved. The generosity of supporters like you is what allows this ministry to be 
possible. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. My 
email is brandondasinger@project82kenya.com and my phone number is 470-560-5127. I’d be glad 
to help in any way I can. Thanks again for helping defend the cause of the fatherless! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Brandon Dasinger 
Executive Director 
Project 82 Kenya 
———————————————————————————- 
300+ babies rescued and admitted into our infant rescue home 
200+ children reunited with a member of their biological family 
100+ children adopted into Kenyan families 
100+ children have graduated from our program in Molo and are self-sustainable 
150+ children can attend school and college through our Molo sponsorship program 
150+ guardians and families have become self-sustaining and can provide food, shelter, clothing, and 

basic needs for their families.
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